
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                               Date: - 4th Dec 2020 

 

To, 

Institute of Audio Technology 
Okhla, New Delhi 
 

Sennheiser is excited to be associated & be a part of this great initiative taken by Mr. Vikrant Jain. We 
have always believed in giving back to our community & to support our community, especially during 
this pandemic time, what could be better than training, educating, upskilling, imparting relevant 
technical knowledge to the budding & aspiring Sound Engineers, Audio enthusiasts, professionals etc. 
This also goes perfectly in sync with our ongoing campaign #DontStopTheEducation which we had 
started in March’20 & since then have been continuously and periodically  conducting a lot of Webinars, 
Workshops, Round Tables etc. both locally & globally and would continue to do so in coming future as 
well. 

Further continuing in this mission of educating audio enthusiasts & professionals, Sennheiser hereby 
gives official confirmation to come on board with Institute of Audio Technology to provide 
comprehensive & holistic workshops on Radio Frequency, Wireless & Wired Microphones and In-Ear 
Monitors. 

Mr. Suman Thakur – Head of Technical Service & Support, Sennheiser India would be conducting these 
workshops. 

Sennheiser once again congratulates & appreciates this great initiative taken for the upliftment of our 
Industry & is delighted to be a part of it. 

Thanks & Regards 

 

 

 


